
Dear Brethren, 

PROVINCIAL GRAND MASTER FOR BERKSHIRE 

I am pleased to inform you that the Most Worshipful Grand Master has 

appointed W Bro Richard John Olliver, PGSD as the next Provincial Grand 
Master for this Mark Province of Berkshire in succession to RW Bro Peter 

James Sands. 

The Provincial Grand Master designate will be Installed by the Most Worshipful 
Pro Grand Master Benjamin Addy on Friday 13 September 2013 the meeting 

commencing around 11am followed by the Annual Provincial meeting and the 
investment of this year’s Provincial Officers. 

A calling notice will be issued shortly. 

I’m sure you would all like to join me in wishing the Provincial Grand Master 
Designate hearty congratulations and best wishes as he takes up the leadership 

of our Mark Province. 

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

M F Sanders, AGDC 

Provincial Grand Secretary 

 


